
Dr Yves Basset
Smithsonian Tropical Research Institute
Apartado 0843-03092 Balboa, Ancon
Panama City, Republic of Panama
Email bassety@tivoli.si.edu

26 October 2005

Re Investigating the Biodiversity of Soil and Canopy Arthopods (IBISCA)

Dear Yves,

With this letter I would like to support your application to the European Science
Foundation for making IBISCA a ‘new ESF programme’.

I certainly wish to encourage conservation projects, especially when they focus on the
formidable biodiversity found in tropical areas. I am actually the coordinator of a €1.6m
EC-funded EST project on ‘understanding and conserving the earth’s biodiversity
hotspots’ (2005-2009) and IBISCA would be welcome to collaborate with us.

Al though it was unclear from your message how you would like us to be linked to your
project (as partner or collaborator), I certainly believe that DNA barcoding and
biodiversity analyses for conservation are two avenues where it would be very profitable
to work together.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Vincent Savolainen
Plant Molecular Systematist
Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, UK
v.savolainen@kew.org

http://www.kew.org/hotspots


